
Now that I've had a chance to get home and get on my normal computer and check my idea 

notes, I have a few items to let everyone know about that I couldn't remember before publishing 

the newsletter.  

 

First, I forgot to mention that my recommended eatery, Kenny D's, is next door to HRO dealer 

Western Communications. Even more reason to stop by. Thanks to Tom, K7DF, for the 

reminder. 

 

If you send in a favorite eatery please try to include the following information: Address, do they 

serve alcohol, and are they firearms friendly. I've had requests for the last two items. 

 

One last reminder that there is a new emailing list dedicated to playing ham radio in the field. 

This includes Summits on the Air (SOTA), field day type ops, radio in the park, camping and 

radio, anything that gets you out in the field and using your radio is welcome. Send me a email if 

you would like to join. 

 

Lastly, a very fun special event opportunity is coming up Sept 8 - 16, Route 66 on the Air!  

Multiple special event stations will be setup all along the old Route 66, each issuing unique QSL 

cards. 

Google "rt 66 on the air" or start looking at http://www.w6jbt.org/route66ota.html for more 

information. 
 

http://www.w6jbt.org/route66ota.html

